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From: Mckenna, John (Energy Security) 
Sent: 16 November 2023 11:27
To: Jones, Charlotte
Subject: FW: CPO 2023 - Objection
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Hi Charlotte,  
 
Please see objection below, reference OBJ3. 
 
Thanks.  
 

 

John McKenna 
Head of Network Planning team 
Energy Infrastructure Planning Delivery Team 
Energy Development   

 
  

 

 
  

 
 

 
 

From: James Davey   
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 11:56 AM 
To: Mckenna, John (Energy Security)  
Subject: CPO 2023 - Objection 
 
Dear Sir 
 
I am writing to object to SGN’s CPO application for the Kingsferry Gas Pipeline Replacement Project. 
 
As part of the Heathcote Holdings Group, Countrystyle Recycling Ltd is a significant occupier of the land 
surrounding the designated area and are deeply concerned by the timing of this application. 
 
As I am sure you are aware, there are significant road improvements under way at both junction 5 of the 
M2/A249 and Grovehurst roundabout which are expected to run until 2025.  This CPO and resultant closure 
of the northern access road will seriously impact our operations and those of the other business in the area 
who heavily rely on the road infrastructure to manage our waste and energy contracts. 
 
Please feel free to contact me direct if you would like to discuss further. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
James Davey 
 






